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EXTENSION IN REPORTING DEADLINE FOR FATCA AND CRS/DAC2 RETURNS 
 
 
Cyprus Tax Department informs all Financial Institutions that an extension has been 
granted to the reporting deadline for FATCA and CRS/DAC2 purposes.  
 
The reporting deadline is now the 8th of July 2019, instead of the 1st of July 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


